
Toyota Industries Corporation

Disclosure Policy for Sustainability Website

Editorial policy

In addition to the Toyota Industries Group’s management policies,

this site provides easy-to-understand information regarding its business,

environmental initiatives, social activities and corporate governance 

over the past year as well as its future direction.

Period covered by Sustainability Website

This website focuses on activities carried out in fiscal 2024 (April 1, 2023 to 

March 31, 2024), but also includes some information outside this period.

Organizations covered in Sustainability Website

Toyota Industries Corporation and its consolidated subsidiaries 

Reference guidelines

●Global Reporting Initiative (GRI) Standard

●ISO26000

●Environmental Accounting Guidelines 2005

   by Japan’s Ministry of the Environment

●Environmental Reporting Guidelines 2018 

   by Japan’s Ministry of the Environment

●International Integrated Reporting Framework  

   by IFRS Foundation

Update Period

●Currently available Sustainability information was updated in October 2024.

●Information will be updated annually, but if there is strong interest 

   from stakeholders or major progress in a specific activity, 

   an update will be made to appropriately reflect the latest information.

Contact Us

For inquiries regarding information on this website

Inquiry form

https://www.toyota-industries.com/cgi-bin/contact/other_p.php

